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Kendall County Sheriff’s Deputy Graduates Academy 
 

On April 12, 2019, Kendall County Sheriff’s Deputy Michael Smith graduated from the 

Suburban Law Enforcement Academy, located at the College of DuPage in Glenn Ellyn. Deputy 

Smith attended the 14 week, 560 hour basic police academy.  The next step in the training 

process for Deputy Smith will be to complete the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office field training 

program. 

 

Deputy Smith will be paired with an experienced Field Training Officer and will undergo a 

rigorous 16 week field training program, designed to put the knowledge acquired in the academy 

into practical use.  

 

Deputy Smith has a Bachelor’s Degree in Elementary Education from Lewis University, and a 

Masters Degree from the American College of Education. Deputy Smith previously worked as a 

Corrections Deputy with the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office. 

 

(Pictured from left to right are: Commander Jason Langston, Deputy Michael Smith, Deputy 

Commander Mitchell Hattan, and Commander Bobby Richardson). 
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